
Junior Kindergarten Newsletter
Week of October 12, 2021

Academics
1. We will be reviewing all of the

letters we have learned so far.
I will be doing a more formal
assessment and send the
results of that home.  It can
help inform our discussion for
Parent/Teacher conferences
which are on November 4 and
5th.

2. In math we  will continue
working on number sense
skills and concepts of
comparison.

3. Our focus for religious
education is on Baptism.  If
you have any pictures of your
student at baptism that would
be great.  I will send them back
when we are done.  I hope the
idea of baptism will be less
abstract when they can see
their own baptism.

4. We are continuing to look at
the seasons. I just introduced
Winter.

Books
“Stellaluna” by Janell Cannon.  We
will be doing a Venn diagram where
we compare birds with bats.
Other

1. The school will be closed on
Monday the 11th.

2. JK will have a Halloween party
on the 29th. They can wear
costumes.   I will let you know
more about the dress code for
that event.  I will take pictures
of your student and if you do
not mind text them to you after
the event.  I would like to have
a “Fall Harvest” that day in the
classroom.

Yours in Christ,
Christine Shank
Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@cvillecatholic.org


